
Take the survey online at bit.ly/3IKezVt

Call HARC at (760-404-1945) and leave a
message that you would like to take the STOP
COVID-19 survey. Please say your name, phone
number, and the best time of day to reach you.
Someone will call you back within a week. 

Age 18+
Live in San Bernardino or
Riverside County
Identify as: Native
American/American Indian,
American/Black, and/or
Latino/Hispanic

Requirements:

Two Ways to Particpate

Please take part in a 15-minute research survey!
HARC and UC Riverside School of Medicine are doing a research survey to learn
more about how people deal with the COVID-19 pandemic. It should take about

15 minutes. Your responses are confidential. 

The first 400 participants will
receive a $20 Visa card in the

mail as a thank-you for your time. 



Study Title: Follow-Up Survey for IE Indigenous/Native American Community on
COVID-19 Attitudes and Experiences 




http://bit.ly/3IKezVt

